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Hello Division 1! 
My name is Jalsley Sarpong
and I am honored to serve
as Division 1's Lieutenant

Governor. I attend Lavergne
Highschool where I am a
member of a host of clubs
and play multiple sports.

One fun fact about me is I
am a twin! I am very

passionate about serving
others which is why I fell so
deeply in love with key club

and why I am excited for
this upcoming year!
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 Excited for the year 

Photos from DCON
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 DCON  was held March 18 -20th in Franklin,
Tennessee. The theme was Celebrating

Superheroes of Service. It was a very
successful and fun-packed convention with

over 200 attendees all across the District. For
more information about award winners and

pictures, please visit ktkey.org. 

 I am excited to jump back into the key club year with
you all! Some goals I plan to achieve is to get to know

you all, charter new clubs, and bring back inactive clubs.
I plan to hold divisional council meetings and a few
Division-wide projects. Lastly, I have the desire to

improve communication from the District to the clubs.
Please feel free to contact me at any point in time

throughout the year.



Club Contacts
 In order to get more information to you so
that club officers may inform their club of

what's occurring. A vital way for me to
communicate effectively and pass on

information is having your club's contact
information. So as soon as you have your

newly elected officers please send me their
contact information including their email
and phone number at Jalsley@ktkey.com. I
would love to stay in contact with each and
every club officer so that I can answer any

questions or concerns that may arise. 

 ICON registration is open! This year's International
Convention will be held in Washington DC. The K-T

district is offering a tour for the convention. This will last
from July 5-12th. This is a great opportunity for you to

meet key clubbers from all around the world as well as tour
the capital of the United States. Information and

registration forms will be posted on the district website at
ktkey.org very soon! If you have any questions please don't

hesitate to contact me.   

 Club Contacts


